HIV Screening Results Notification

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Patient's Name]
Address: [Patient's Address]
Dear [Patient's Name],

We are writing to inform you about your recent HIV screening results conducted on [Insert Date
of Screening]. The results indicate that further follow-up testing is recommended.

We encourage you to schedule a follow-up appointment with us at your earliest convenience to
discuss your results and any necessary next steps. It is important to address any concerns and
ensure that you receive appropriate care and support.

Please contact our office at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address] to arrange an
appointment. Our team is here to assist you.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Clinic/Facility Name]

[Contact Information]



